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Hello.
I am writing to indicate my support for the proposed changes to Reg 5 and 6 that
will provide a permanent moritorium on medium and large CAFOs in the Buffalo
River watershed.  This action will help protect the river and area springs from
contamination from concentrated animal waste.
Thank you
Holly Felix, PhD.
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